VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY BOARD OF TRUSTEES AGENDA

MEETING DATE: SEPTEMBER 8, 2020

AGENDA ITEM SECTION: MATTERS REQUIRING ACTION

AGENDA ITEM NO.: 10

AGENDA ITEM: CONSIDER A REQUEST FROM MS. THERESA
SINGLETON TO HAVE SOCIAL DISTANCE PICNIC ON MAPLEWOOD
AVENUE ON OCTOBER 17, 2020 FROM NOON TO 7:00 P.M. WITH A
RAIN DATE OF OCTOBER 18, 2020

ITEM BACKUP DOCUMENTATION:
1. E-MAIL DATED AUGUST 31, 2020 FROM MS. THERESA
SINGLETON TO MS. ELIZABETH DREAPER/VILLAGE CLERK




From: William Singleton

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 5:43 PM

To: Liz Dreaper <ldreaper@dobbsferry.com>
Subject: Block Party Permit - Maplewood Avenue

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside the Village of Dobbs Ferry -
Please use caution when opening links and attachments!

Hi Liz,
| hope you are well and enjoying summer despite the pandemic.

We here on Maplewood Avenue are going to continue our Halloween
tradition, however this year we are going to have a social distance picnic.
For safety reason we will be downsizing the number of attendees.

Approx 45 to 50 people over the course of the day. People will be coming
and going as small children will be taking naps. It is mostly the family of
Maplewood Ave and a few neighbors from Hollywood Dr.

Absolutely, everyone will be wearing masks. One of our activities is for kids
to make and decorate masks. We are planning a multi yard picnic so
people can spread out.

The speaker is for the kids to play music / dance and perhaps karaoke. |t
will be a daytime event | doubt it will bother anyone but thought it was best
to mention it to avoid any issues.

Can you please submit a request to village board for a permit to close the
street from Noon to 7pm on October 17th with a rain date of October 18

All the best,
Theresa Singleton
45 Maplewood Avenue



